Update on the Frome Road improvement and 20mph High street projects

Update on Frome Road and High Street projects

Frome Road, White Gates, Signage and Roundels on the Road.

Monday 13th September a meeting was held on site with the new traffic engineers for our area,
to discuss and re confirm the agreed project. You will see shortly that the hedge cutting has taken
place in the required area and that the white gates and road markings and signage should be
completed by the end of November early December this year.

High Street 20mph

The 20mph speed limit is fully agreed for High Street. However with Back Lane and the section
of Kingston Lane (Back Lane to the T junction) being added, requires a Metro count (Traffic
flow analysis) to be carried out to establish that these two sections of roadway meet the required
criteria for a 20mph speed limit. If they do not meet the criteria then the 20mph will be applied
only to the agreed High street section..

White Gates

Next year it is planned to agree and install White gates at the start of the present 30mph section
of High Street coming into the village.

The year after next it is planned to install White gates at the Mere end of the village again at the
start of the 30mph restriction.

If you see an incident Call 999 if the driver is still on scene, or 101. Take the Reg. No.
Thank you for all your support

Simon Wager.
Chairman Maiden Bradley Parish Council



